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 Have you 
UPDATED 
our App??? 
 

You’ll only get 
access to current information if 
you UPDATE to the latest version. 
It’s FREE! 
 

Just search the Apple App Store or the 
Google Play Store for “Granville East 
Public School” and download it.  
 

       Username: community  
       Password:   granvillee  

Term 4 2017 
 

Students finish: 
Friday 15 December 

GEPS Connects is an initiative developed by our school to strengthen 
learning partnerships between students, teachers and parents. Learning 
Conversations are a really important part of this. They provide opportunities 
for students, parents and teachers to talk about learning achievement, 
progress and where to next. 

 

 

 

 

 

We are always interested to know what parents think about the process and 
how we can improve. Parents were asked to complete an evaluation after 
the Semester 1 Learning Conversation with their child. Parents told us 
following the conversations they felt: 

• informed about their child’s learning (100%) 

• confident about their child’s learning (97%) 

• able to contribute to their child’s learning (95%) 

Parents were also asked for 3 words to describe GEPS Connects. The words 
chosen by parents are illustrated in the following word cloud:  
 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

   

Do you know a child 

turning 5  

before July 31 2018? 

It’s time to apply for 
Big School! 

Get a Kindy application 
form from the office. 

Nicole Tainsh - Relieving Principal 

Application information for 
Year 7 entry to selective    

high schools in 2019 

Tuesday 10th October 2017 
Application website opens. 

Monday 13th November 2017 
Application website closes  You 
must apply by the due date. 

Thursday 1st March 2018   
Test authority advice sent to all 
applicants. 

Thursday 15th March 2018 
Selective High school         
Placement Test. 

Friday 6th July 2018          
Placement outcome.              



 

 

 

 

         

 

Students in 1-KS are clever 
at calculating! 

Being great mathematicians… 

Class discussions… 

Canteen Visit…. 

Brainstorming…. 

Working with the real world... 

Think, Pair, Share... 

In mathematics lessons, students in 1/KS have 

been learning to name coins and notes, identify 

their value and add and subtract money. 

Students were challenged to think about what 

they could buy at our canteen, depending on how 

much they had and how much change they will get 

back! 

Can you write a list of  items you could buy if you 

had $2.00, $5.00 or $10.00? 
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